
From: Shelagh <  

Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 4:49 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Cc: Kristina Evans <kevans@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Dag Falck <dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tobi 

Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 'Shelagh' < >; Brad Rinald 

< > 

Subject: Support and Gratitude for Draft Bylaw 129 

 

Hello. We just wanted to express our support for draft Bylaw 129 which includes the 10 foot side 

setbacks. We also wanted to express our tremendous gratitude to Trustee Evans, Falck and Elliott 

as well as the APC and the staff at the Islands Trust for all of their due diligence in working 

through the changes to Bylaw 122 to arrive at draft Bylaw 129 that we believe would be 

acceptable to the vast majority of our community while supporting the preservation of the 

existing rural nature of South Pender Island. 

 

Having said that we think it would be important to clarify in the Bylaw that the 90 day 

recreational vehicle temporary camping provision only applies to non-commercial camping. 

Otherwise there could be an unintended proliferation of unregulated summer commercial 

camping on South Pender in an attempt to circumvent the short term rental provisions. 

 

Thank you again for your thorough consideration of this matter, 

Shelagh and Brad Rinald 

 

Pender Island, B.C. 

 

 


